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RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

November 7, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 

Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 

Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Don Meyer, Roger 

Beebe 
 

RCSC Staff:  Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 

Guests:  RCSC Vice President Dale Lehrer 
 

Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the October 3, 2019 meeting was 

approved as amended with the correction of the bowling demonstration being conducted at Bell 

Lanes not Lakeview Lanes as written. 
 

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported on upcoming tournaments,  

November 9 & 10 is the State Masters/Queens Tournament, December 7 & 8 is the  

Phoenix Senior Open, December 15th Phoenix Masters/Queens Tournament.  Saturday No-Tap 

changes are in place and there has been an increase in the number of bowlers.   

 

Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Don informed the committee of the upcoming BVL 

Tournament which is scheduled for November 16 at AMF Union Hills Bowling Center. 
 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President/Hall of Fame:  Roger reported on the 

2019 New Year’s Eve Bowling Gala.  The SCBA Tournament was held at Lakeview Lanes on 

November 2 and was very successful.  Jim Graff has joined the SCBA Board and was elected to 

fill the position of Vice President.   
 

Old Business: None 
 

New Business:  APS has addressed the lighting issues in the parking lots at both Bell and 

Lakeview Lanes and these issues will be fixed.  Discussion was had on the continuing problem 

with the sanitary system in the ladies restroom behind lanes 3 & 4 at Lakeview Lanes with a 

note that maintenance will be contacted on the issue. 
 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:44am. 
 

Next meeting:  December 5, 2019 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


